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DECEMBER 
Fri 19th  

END OF TERM 

 

JANUARY 
Sun 4th 

Family Service St Andrews 

Church 

Mon 5th  

TEACHER TRAINING DAY 

Tues 6th  

BACK TO SCHOOL 

Thurs 8th 

Class 3 & 4 Trip to the   

Corinium Museum          

Cirncester 

Thurs 29th 9am -  12pm 

Y5/6 School Games        

Alcester Grammar 

Mon 9th  

Pantomime Day 

Mon 16th - Fri 20th 

HALF TERM 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ISSUE - 1    

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and 

services, please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

 
Greetings from the final newsletter of what has been a very busy and hugely        
enjoyable term. Thank you so much for the many gifts of biscuits and chocolates 
which have appeared in the staffroom. On behalf of all the staff and pupils, we would 
like to wish everyone in the TG family a very Happy Christmas and a joyful and 
peaceful New Year. 
 
Panto Pandemonium 
Congratulations to all the children in Classes 3 and 4 who performed so brilliantly in 
this year’s Christmas production. The show was a true pantomime experience and 
the children performed with great confidence.  The talented cast and choir            
entertained their audiences with wonderful singing, fantastic acting and some truly 
memorable comic moments which filled the hall with laughter. We are very grateful 
to Mrs Staples-Grantham for her role as director and choreographer. 
 
Christmas Lunch 
Children, staff and governors all enjoyed our Christmas lunch yesterday. Many 
thanks to Adrian and Karen Roberts from Four Leaf Clover; they did an amazing job 
of providing us all with an absolutely delicious Christmas meal. Thank you also to all 
those who contributed to decorating the tables and making the hall look so festive 
for the children. It was great to see all the children in their Christmas outfits which 
really added to the occasion.  
 
Christmas Truce 
On Wednesday afternoon, the children in Class 3 and Class 4 celebrated the end of 
their WW1 topic by re-enacting a Christmas truce football match. For a time our 
school field became no-mans-land between the enemy trenches. Mrs Gray and Mr 
Strangwood were delighted with the way that the children engaged with role play. 
The afternoon provided a lovely end to all the great learning that has happened this 
term. 
 
TG Choir 
This has been another amazing term for our fantastic TG choir who have performed 
so magnificently at a record number of events over the festive period. Your hard 
work and commitment is very much appreciated – you have given a lot of people, a 
lot of pleasure, well done! 
 
Christmas Cracker 
The PTA are extremely pleased to announce they raised a fantastic sum of £1,269 
from the Christmas Cracker.  
 
Next Term 
A reminder that school starts again on Tuesday 6th January. All clubs will be running 
as normal from the start of term. Letters will be going out in the first week back for 
KS1 children to sign up for multi sports. 
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